
May 20, 2013 

Mr. Chris Jenkins 
Regulatory Archaeologist 
Seattle District, Corps of Engineers 
P.O. Box 3755 
Seattle, Washington 98124-3755 

In future correspondence please refer to: 
Log: 022013-05-COE-S 
Property: SR 532 Davis Slough 
Re: No Historic Properties Affected 

Dear Mr. Jenkins: 

Allyson Brooks Ph.D .. Director 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
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Thank you for contacting the Washington State Department of Archaeology and Historic 
Preservation (DAHP). The above referenced project has been reviewed on behalf of the State 
Historic Preservation Officer under provisions of Section 1 06 of the National Historic 
Preservation Act of 1966 (as amended) and 36 CFR Part 800. My review is based upon 
documentation contained in your communication. 

We concur that no historic properties will be affected by the current project as proposed. If 
additional information on the project becomes available, or if any archaeological resources are 
uncovered during construction, please halt work in the area of discovery and ~ontact the 
appropriate Native American Tribes and DAHP for further consultation. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Should you have any questions, please 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 
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Lance Wollwage, Ph.D. 
Transportation Archaeologist 
( 360) 586-3536 
lance.wollwage@dahp.wa.gov 
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